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If you put shelters in park space that will drive many families out of Portland permanently. I have
live here all my life and One of the big draws of portland is being able to go to the parks, especially
in the spring and summer time for kids to play and to go to concerts and events at the various parks
in Portland. If they become shelters that will bring problems with drugs, violence, and needles to the
parks and no one will want to take their families there. This will be a horrible mistake for Portland. 
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